
6. 10. 2005 
 
 

CHRISTCHURCH CITY COUNCIL / BANKS PENINSULA DISTRICT COUNCIL 
TRANSITIONAL JOINT COMMITTEE 

29 AUGUST 2005 
 

A meeting of the Christchurch City Council / Banks Peninsula District Council  
Transitional Joint Committee 

was held on Monday 29 August at 10:00 am 
 

PRESENT: 
 

Christchurch City Council: 
Mayor Garry Moore and Councillors Barry Corbett and Bob 
Shearing. 
 
Banks Peninsula District Council: 
Mayor Bob Parker and Councillors Stuart Bould, Stephen Lowndes 
and Stewart Miller. 

  
COUNCILLORS PRESENT: Claudia Reid 
  
STAFF PRESENT: Dorothy Couch, Sue Davidson, Anusha Guler, Sarona Iosefa, 

Peter Mitchell and Ian Thomson. 
  
APOLOGIES: Apologies for absence were received from Councillor Gail Sheriff. 
 
The Joint Committee reports that: 
 

1. MINUTES OF PREVIOUS MEETING – 1 AUGUST 2005  
 
 The minutes of the above meeting were circulated to members. 
 
2. COMMUNICATIONS PLAN FOR COMMUNICATION WITH RESIDENTS OF BANKS PENINSULA 

AND CHRISTCHURCH CITY  
 
 The Communications Adviser will provide an update at the next meeting. 
 
3. UPDATE ON THE MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING BETWEEN BANKS PENINSULA 

DISTRICT COUNCIL AND CHRISTCHURCH CITY COUNCIL   
 

 Mayor Bob Parker reported on the Memorandum of Understanding and advised that working copies of 
the document had been sent to all Banks Peninsula District Councillors, Sue Davidson and Peter 
Mitchell. Each Banks Peninsula District Councillor has been asked to contribute/report on the different 
issues where they reside on the Peninsula. A finalised Memorandum Of Understanding will be 
circulated to the sub committee, all relevant staff, all Christchurch City Councillors and will then be 
presented to the Joint Committee. The Memorandum of Understanding will capture information, 
emphasise intentions and forward plan for the enlarged Council.  The Committee decided to invite 
John Gray, a former town clerk to attend a future joint committee meeting to discuss areas where 
there were problems with the 1989 reorganisation.                     

 
4. ADVICE REGARDING ADVERTISING FOR REORGANISATION    
 

 Ian Thomson provided further information and clarification on provisions in the Local Government 
 Act 2002 for expenditure on communication in circumstances where there is a reorganisation 
 scheme proposed or in place. 

 
5. NEXT MEETING 
 
 The next meeting will be held at 10.00 am on Monday 19 September 2005 in the Christchurch City 

Council Chambers. 
 
The meeting concluded at 10.35 am. 
 
CONFIRMED THIS 19TH DAY OF SEPTEMBER 2005 
 
   GARRY MOORE 
   CHAIRPERSON 


